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History
This half term, children will continue to learn about Africa 
past and present and the development of the slave trade. It 
also explores Britain’s role in the transatlantic slave trade, 
the causes and consequences of the European colonisation 
of Africa and the worldwide communities that make up the 

African diaspora.

Science
This term’s work builds on the children’s learning from 
the Year 3 Rocks unit as well as the Animals including 
Humans and Living Things and their Habitats units. 

Children will learn about variation and adaptation. 
They will be able to explore how both Charles Darwin 
and Alfred Wallace separately developed their theories of 
evolution. They will examine the scientific evidence from 
plants and animals that has been gathered to support the 
theory of evolution.

Geography
Continuing our geography project, children will become 
experts on the humanitarian crisis which is climate change, its 
causes, and its impact on a range of biomes across our planet.

In our fieldwork project, children will analyse data and carry 
out fieldwork to find out about local road safety. They study 
patterns of human settlements and carry out an enquiry to 

describe local settlement patterns.



 Maths
Fractions

 In this unit, children will work on adding, subtracting, 
multiplying, and dividing  fractions. Children will begin 
by simplifying fractions and move on to comparing and 
ordering fractions. 

Following this, they then begin to add and subtract 
fractions with different denominators, including mixed 
numbers.

Decimals
 
To begin with, pupils will read and write decimals, write 
fractions as decimals, multiply decimals, and divide 
decimals including by 2-digit numbers.

We will also continue to revise a range of arithmetic 
objectives through our maths work.

P.E.
We are lucky to be working with professional sports coaches in P.E., 
and will be enjoying as many outdoor activities as possible  this half 

term.

It is advised that parents read with their children at least four times 
a week.  Reading records are checked every Thursday, and it is 
children’s repsonsibility to ensure that these are in school on time. 
Please get in touch if you have any queries regarding home reading.



Homework

Homework will be sent home weekly, with a specific 
focus on mathematical reasoning and application of 

grammatical rules.

Each homework sheet should be accompanied by 
revision guidance, allowing both yourself and the child 
to develop greater understanding of the topics covered.

All homework should be written in discrete homework 
books.  If your child requires another, please let me know.

If you need help or any support, or want to talk about your child, I 
am more than happy to meet before or after school.

I am also available on the Dojo app, so if you have any quick 
questions, I’m more than happy to answer you electronically or via 

my email address below.

P. Vasey
philip.vasey@browneyacademy.co.uk


